
From: Ty Brooks  
Sent: Monday, January 15, 2024 4:52 PM 
To: Link, Claudia J.  
Subject: Re: Fish & Game Commission 
 

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the County. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ]  

Hello Claudia, 
 
I am enjoying serving on the Fish and Game Comision and would like to continue. We 
have several projects we are working on and plan to complete this year.  
 
Best Regards  
 
Ty Brooks  
 

Brooks Fabrication & Design  

 
 


